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Asthma Information letter

Dear Parent/Carer,

Thank you for completing the asthma healthcare plan for your child at the start of this academic year. Please take the time to read the information shared in this letter.
Prescription label on inhaler

Please note that all inhalers sent into school should be in the box they were dispensed in with the prescription label on it. The dosage may say 2 puffs – however 5 puffs may be given in an emergency.

Cleaning of spacers

Children with inhalers should also have their spacers in school. If you have not sent a spacer into school, we would be grateful if you would send one in as soon as possible. The Teaching Assistants will clean the spacers each term (using warm soapy water and allowing to drip dry - as recommended by the asthma nurse). If you would like the spacer to be cleaned in school, please indicate this on the acknowledgement slip below. If you would prefer to clean the spacer yourself, please indicate this on the slip. If you do take your child’s spacer home to clean, please return it to school again as soon as possible. Thank you.

If your child does not have a spacer in school, he/she will be given their inhaler when needed.

Please send in a spare inhaler

It is difficult to ascertain when an inhaler is nearly empty or is actually empty. For this reason, I would be grateful if you would send in a spare inhaler for your child so that if his/ her inhaler runs out there is another one available. If there isn’t a spare inhaler in school and your child’s inhaler is empty, we will, in an emergency, allow your child to use another child’s inhaler. However, if you have sent a spare inhaler into school, hopefully this situation would not arise.

Guidance in the event of an emergency

The staff follow the school Asthma Policy and asthma guidance from the asthma nurse training. The Asthma Guidance poster is displayed in every classroom. A copy of this guidance has been sent home with this letter for your information.
If a child has an asthma attack, staff follow this guidance.
In an emergency:

If a child has had 5 puffs and is still breathless, another 5 puffs can be given. If there is still no improvement staff should dial 999 immediately. 

Administration of asthma inhalers

School staff are not required to administer asthma medicines to pupils (except in an emergency). However, the staff at this school are happy to do this. All school staff will let pupils take their own inhalers independently when they need to but will also provide help/supervision administering the inhaler if needed.
Yours sincerely,
Mrs J. Westhead

Headteacher
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